
Announcement:   As of 18 March 2022, the policy for making reservations with Palmetto Cove 

RV Park has changed.  It is back with our Wagon Master for reservations.  So, if you have a need 

for reservations, a change, or a cancellation, please email Fred Glantzberg at 

Glantzberg@gmail.com or phone 678-906-9299. 


